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December 23, 2020 
 
Andrew Roblee, President 
Preservation Association of Central NY 
930 James Street, 3rd fl. 
Syracuse, NY 13203 
 
Dear Mr. Roblee,  
 
Each year the New York State Office of Parks, Recreation and Historic Preservation recognizes excellence in the preservation and 
rejuvenation of New York's historic and cultural treasures. This year it is our honor and pleasure to present you and your organization 
with a 2020 New York State Historic Preservation Award for Excellence in Historic Preservation Organizational Achievement. We are 
deeply proud of our not-for-profit preservation colleagues who rose to the unusual challenges of 2020 and continued to deliver innovative 
and deeply impactful work across the state.  
 
GiYen Whe XnprecedenWed circXmVWanceV Ze¶Ye faced WogeWher WhiV \ear, Ze Zill noW hoVW an in-person awards ceremony but rather 
celebrate this important achievement with a press release and YirWXal VlideVhoZ WhaW Zill commemoraWe \oXr projecW¶V impacW and honor 
\oXr accompliVhmenWV. We Zill alVo prodXce framed cerWificaWeV aV Ze¶Ye done in preYioXV \earV, bXW \oX mXVW reqXeVW a cerWificate from 
us directly if you would like to receive one. Please let us know how many printed and framed certificates you wish to receive at your 
earliest convenience by emailing Frances.Stern@parks.ny.gov.  
 
We admire and appreciate all that you to preserve and reviYe NeZ York¶V rich heriWage, eVpeciall\ in a \ear aV challenging aV 2020. BeVW 
wishes and congratulations on this much-deserved award. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
 

R. Daniel Mackay 
Deputy Commissioner for Historic Preservation 
NYS Office of Parks, Recreation & Historic Preservation 
 
Additional Award Recipients (CC):   
Simeon Bankoff, Historic Districts Council; Andrew Berman, Greenwich Village Society for Historic Preservation; Samantha Bosshart, Saratoga Springs 
Preservation Foundation; Peg Breen, New York Landmarks Conservancy; Bob Brzozowski, Greater Oneonta Historical Society; Amy Catania, Historic 
Saranac Lake; Stephanie Crockatt, Buffalo Olmsted Parks Conservancy; Jay DiLorenzo, Preservation League of NYS; Audrey Egelston, Historic 
Amsterdam League; Steven Engelhart, Adirondack Architectural Heritage; Jessie Fisher, Preservation Buffalo Niagara; Jean Ris, Thousand Island Park 
Landmark Society; Elizabeth Goldstein, Municipal Art Society of New York; Wayne Goodman, Landmark Society of Western New York; Kayte 
Handler, Neighborhood Preservation Center; Jennifer Herrick, Elmira Downtown Development/Historic Elmira; Susan Holland, Historic Ithaca; Pamela 
Howard, Historic Albany Foundation; Jane Kellar, Friends of Historic Kingston; Sean Khorsandi, LANDMARK WEST!; Gloria Kishton, Schenectady 
Heritage Foundation; Rachel Levy, Friends of the Upper East Side Historic Districts; Roger Luther, Preservation Association of the Southern Tier; 
MacKenzie Warren, Preservation League of Staten Island; Tolga Morawski, Mohawk Valley Collective; Alan Neumann, Historic Hudson Inc.; Ellen 
Pope, Otsego 2000; Tim Tielman, Campaign for Greater Buffalo; Austin Wheelock, Heritage Foundation of Oswego County, Inc.; Alexandra Wolfe, 
Preservation Long Island 
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